
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Wednesday, May 28, 2025 
 
 
Art 

• Attention Art Lovers! Our very own talented senior art students will be exhibiting their work at the Kent 
Farndale Gallery, located in the Scugog Library, beginning this Saturday until June 19th. Come out and 
see our creative art students!  

 
DECA 

• Attention all current DECA members! There will be a quick meeting this Thursday at lunch to discuss 
plans for next year. Please make sure you are there.  

 
Exams 

• Attention all students – Your June 2025 Final Exam schedule has been posted on your grade level 
Google Classrooms. Please review the schedule and speak to your teacher with any questions. 

• Any students with an IEP who would like to write exams with Academic Resource should come to room 
102 to sign up. Deadline to sign up is Wednesday, June 11. 

 
Leadership Camp 

• Rebels! Just 2 days left until we leave for Leadership Camp! The energy is building, and we hope you’re 
ready for a weekend packed with leadership, laughter, and a whole lot of fun. If you have any last minute 
questions, please go visit Ms. Winter in room 202! 

 
Music 

• A reminder to all Insieme and Tangent members of our meeting today at lunch to collect and file music. 
Everyone MUST attend to this for themselves. See you all there! 

• Attention PPHS – the Music Department is holding its final Café Talent Night of the school year next 
Thursday, June 5th. This is a night you won’t want to miss – lots of amazing talent by staff and students! 
We hope to see many of you there in support of your friends!  

 
Sports 

• The Junior Girls Rugby team played some of their best rugby yesterday at Alexander field. They finished 
the day with a 20-5 win, a 10-10 tie and a 15-5 loss against Courtice, O’Neill and Uxbridge. The 
improvements throughout the day by the whole team was exciting to watch!  

• Important reminder for the Junior Girls Volleyball team – we have our celebration lunch today in room 
184. Remember to bring your jerseys with you! See you there. 

• There’s an important Ultimate Frisbee meeting at lunch today in room 175 for Juniors to discuss rides to 
LOSSA. 


